
Recipients of the annual St. Joseph Award give of their 

time and talent to enhance their parish communities.  

Many have volunteered in many varied capacities over 

the years.  Some have served for decades. 

 

 

On behalf of Archbishop Blair, Rev. Carlos Castrillón Castro recog-

nized Jim Yanosy’s many years of involvement in our Parish, most 

significantly, his years of leadership of the Contem-

porary Choir. 

 

On September 17, 2020, at a ceremony attended by 

Fr. Carlos, Jim & Mary Yanosy, Parish Manager Debo-

rah Klotzman and members of the Contemporary 

Music Group, Jim received the Medal and Pin, along 

with a letter from Archbishop Leonard Blair acknowledging Jim’s ser-

vice to Saint Therese Parish. 

 

 

The intimate ceremony was followed by a 

reception in the Parish Center. 

 

Congratulations, Jim 

and thank you 

for your 40+ years of service to 

Saint Therese Parish. 


